
From: Amy Naranjo
To: rebeccad@transparentseas.com
Cc: Regional Transportation Commission
Subject: RE: A couple of Suggestions for the 2045 Regional Transportation Plan
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 11:52:50 PM

Hello Rebecca,
 
Thank you for your suggestions. A revised copy of the final draft, which incorporates your comments, is
available on the RTP project website, www.sccrtc.org/2045rtp.
 
Regards,
Amy
 
 

From: Rebecca <rebeccad@transparentseas.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 11:39 AM
To: Regional Transportation Commission <info@sccrtc.org>
Cc: Guy Preston <gpreston@sccrtc.org>
Subject: A couple of Suggestions for the 2045 Regional Transportation Plan
 
Dear SCCRTC Staff,

The 2045 Regional Transportation Plan for our county is a huge document. Full of so many components,
it is very thorough and includes excellent work on our resident’s behalf.

I wish to make a couple of suggestions to change some language. Below are two pages with some
editions. One adds Nisene Marks State Park to the list of parks. The other includes more specific
language to the freight situation in Watsonville.

These are small changes but details are important to include in the overall plan.
Kind regards and well done!
Rebecca Downing
Aptos
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